
Public Hearing Annexation into CKSD 
Sep 14, 2015 
 

 
  

PUBLIC HEARING 

  

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town 
of Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 6:30p.m. on Monday September 14, 2015 to consider the 
following change: 

Petition filed by Jim Kersten, requesting annexation into the Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary 
District.   He would like to expand his sites for the campground. 

The property is described as follows: address of 1024 E. State Road 59, W 40A of W ½ S of 
River, 30.85 acres, section 7,  in the Town of Milton, Rock County, Wisconsin. 

Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be given a chance to express their 
opinions at this time.  The Milton Town Board will review this request and action will be taken. 

                

Dated this 17
th
 day of August, 2015 

  

Sandra J. Kunkel, Town Clerk 

  

Posted:     August 18, 2015 

Published: August 20 & 27
th
, 2015 

  

 


